
June 14, 2021.   We have worked hard together to keep each other and your children healthy during the 

COVID pandemic.  As part of California’s “reopening,” many of the COVID restrictions will be lifted this 

week for vaccinated individuals.  Here is what you need to know about our continued efforts and 

policies in this next phase of the pandemic: 

What is changing for individuals who are fully vaccinated (at least 2 weeks since vaccination dosage 

was complete): 

• During drop-off and pick-up, masks are no longer required if the individual dropping off or 

picking up your child: 

o Is fully vaccinated 

o Remains outside the center or lobby area 

• If you are not wearing a mask, please remember to practice social distancing from others and 

children as they may not be fully vaccinated. 

What is staying the same: 

• All individuals present in a center or in-home must: 

o Wear a mask 

▪ Caregivers and others in home are required to wear a mask when in the same 

room as employees  

o Complete Health Screening 

▪ All individuals are required to complete a health screening form at the start of 

their treatment/work day. 

• Unvaccinated individuals are asked to follow CDC guidelines for quarantine following exposure 
to someone who tests positive for COVID and/or following travel. 

We strongly encourage all who are eligible to get vaccinated.  We also encourage caregivers to speak 
with their pediatrician about the possibility of their child receiving vaccination. 

We share in the excitement of what this next phase means for reuniting with people we care about and 

returning to activities in the community.  Thank you for continuing to help us keep everyone healthy and 

children in treatment. 

 


